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From: office@greens.org.au on behalf of Glenn Osboldstone via Australian Greens
<office@greens.org.au>

Sent: Thursday, 10 March 2016 5:33 PM

To: LCLC

Subject: Submission to Inquiry into the Road Safety Road Rules 2009 (Overtaking Bicycles)
Bill 2015

This e-mail has been sent on behalf of Mr Glenn Osboldstone, at .
They can be contacted by phone at_or by e-mail at The

content of their submission is below.
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As a rider I support safe passing distance laws.
As I think the Queensland, ACT and Tasmanian trials will show (as well as overseas examples) the Metre

Matters laws are easy to understand and to comply with. A comprehensive public education campaign is
needed, of course.
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